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For Immediate Release:
NACUC Posthumous Award Honors Generations FCU’s Rose Rangel

Del Mar, CA (October 27, 2022) — At NACUC’s 46" Annual Chairs’ Roundtable Forum in
Boston, the late Rose Rangel was honored with the Gene Ball Leadership Award.

In 2002, Rangel was elected as board chair of Generations Federal Credit Union in San
Antonio. Under her board leadership, the credit union saw an expansion of its field of
membership by reaching the underserved in the community. The credit union received
recognition for serving members of modest means and for its successful financial literacy
programs. Not long after being elected board chair of the credit union, she began attending
NACUC Roundtable Forums. She was elected to NACUC’s board from 2009 to 2018, serving
as board chair for three years.

Rangel was instrumental in creating and fundraising for NACUC’s Norma Benson
Memorial Scholarship Fund to give board chairs of modest means credit unions the opportunity
to participate in NACUC’s educational programs. She mentored many new board chairs over the
years generously sharing her time and experience. Rangel often said that by helping each other,
we help all credit unions and the members they serve.

Anthony Rogers, Board Director of Generations Federal Credit Union, accepted Rangel’s
plague and expressed gratitude on behalf of the credit union and her family.

The Eugene Ball Award was created 20 years ago to honor an outstanding leader in the
credit union movement. The award was named after the late Eugene Ball, credit union icon, past

board chair of Pentagon Federal Credit Union and past chair of NACUC.



Photo: Jerry Hauck (left) presents Ball Award plaque to Anthony Rogers

The National Association of Credit Union Chairs is the only national trade association dedicated
to the development of credit union board chairs and aspiring chairs through unique, high-level
education and networking programs. Learn more about NACUC online at www.nacuc.org.
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